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Message from the Worshipful Master

Greetings Brothers,
Again | hope you are all doing well. What an unusual time with the Covid that we are living through. So many of our normal activities have had to be changed or

altered. | hope that some time soon we can return to normal, whatever that may be. Our November meeting went as usual with no significant things to report.
Thank you to those who did attend so that we could conduct the said business. Happy Thanksgiving to all and may you have a Blessed and Merry Christmas!

This being my last official newsletter for this year, | want to thank all of you members for allowing me to serve and also to thank all the officers who took their
respective stations and served along with me. It couldn't be done without you and the support of our membership. Thank you!!! Thank you alll! With the current
Covid situation we will not have a dinner before the stated meeting on Dec. 3rd. The meeting will start at 7:30pm. Masks outside the lodge room but not required
inside. When this pandemic subsides | plan to have a dinner celebration for my years at the lodge. More on this when the time comes.

Brothers its that time of year for our dues to be paid. Please get them in in a timely manner. Remember our building fund if you can and thanks to those who have
already contributed. If you are experiencing a hardship at this time let us know so that we can deal with that.

Hope to see you at the stated meeting if you can and feel comfortable doing so. | believe there is strength in the power of prayer. May God bless each and every
one of you and may God bless the United States of America.

Fraternally Yours,
Max Feitz WM

Dates to Remember:

Thu Dec-3 Stated Meeting - No dinner. Election of Officers.
Worshipful Master: Max Feitz - 574-784-8488 - janeandmaxf@embargmail.com Secretary: Todd Whitteberry - 574-309-2247 - twhitteberry@gmail.com

A Reminder from the Lodge Secretary: 2021 dues are payable by January 1st, 2021

Message from the Worthy Matron

There is a quote that says gratitude makes what we have enough. | think this year, more than any, we should be grateful for
what we have as we celebrate Thanksgiving. We have certainly had to give up a lot and it would be easy to focus on what we
can’'t have but it is important to remember to count the things for which we are grateful. | am especially grateful for the grace of
our God, the love of family, the fact that we live in this amazing country, and for each of you.

The pandemic continues to threaten our community and we need to make sure that we all stay safe and healthy. For this reason,
we have decided to cancel our December meeting. Since we are dark in January and February, we will plan a true celebration
for our March meeting!

We are still making our wonderful cheese balls! Please be sure to get your orders to Sister Chris right away to reserve yours!
Wishing you enough! Blessings!
Barb

Dates to Remember:

Tue Dec-1 No Stated Meetings until March 2021
Worthy Matron: Barb Woods - 928-814-6200 - hopeudance8@gmail.com Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

A Reminder from the Chapter Secretary: 2021 dues are payable by January 1st, 2021
Message from the Building Committee

The response to our appeal from the membership to cover the expenses for the property and building has been phenomenal.
We thank you for your consideration. If there are those who haven't contributed yet, we can use all the help we can get.
Hopefully we will be able to have our Chicken & Noodle Dinner in the late spring and get us back on schedule. Happy Holidays!



